Message from Medford School (8) -- A Message From: Mark Ristau

Inbox

donotreply@medfordmn.mg.infinitecampus.org

8:24 AM (45 minutes ago)

to me

Good Morning Medford School Families,

Today is our first day of distance learning. Everyone has been working hard to ensure that this new way of teaching and learning will be as effective as it can be. With that said, we know there will be some glitches along the way and that is okay. It may take a few days to get the kinks out. Parents/Students, be sure that you communicate with teachers and principals if you are struggling to log in or communicate like you should be able to. Here are a few things students should be doing on daily basis: Wake up 30-45 minutes before classes begin. Eat some breakfast. Change out of your pajamas. Find a quiet place in your house to work. Have a pencil and paper handy. Be sure your device is charged daily. Have a positive attitude!

Our meal plan and daycare follow our school calendar as the state suggests. Please note that we technically do not have school the next two Fridays (April 3rd and 10th). We will pack two days' worth of meals on the Thursdays prior (April 2nd and 9th). Daycare will be closed on April 3rd and 10th.

Stay Safe,

M. Ristau

Superintendent of Medford Schools